WAR 18 1992

Docket No. 50-83
License No, R-56

University of Florida
ATIN: Dr. W, C. Vernetson

Director of Nuclear Facilities
202 Nuclear Scienses Centor
Gainesville, Fi. 32611

Gentlemen:
SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO, 50-83/92-01

This refers to the inspection conducted by C. H, Bassett of this office on
February 24-28, 1992, The inspection included a review of activities
authorized for your University of Florida Training Reactor, At the conclusion
of the inspection, the findings were d scussed with those members of your staff
identified in the report,

Areas examined during the inspection are identified in the report. Within
these areas, the inspection consisted of selective examinations of procedures
and representative records, interviews with personnel, and observation of
activities in progress.

The enclosed Inspection Report identifies activities that appeared to violate
NRC requirements that are n i cited; therefore, a response 1§ not required,

In accordance with 10 CFR 2,790(a), & copy o this letter and 1ts enclosure
will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room,

Should you have any questiions concerning this letter, please contact us.

Sincerely,

/51

Douglas M, Colliny, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety
and Safeguards Branch
Division of Radiation Safety
and Safeguards

Enclosure:
NRC Inspection Report

cc w/encl: (See page 2)
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